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SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST 

¶ DOTA Tribute 

¶ Black History Month Events 

¶ Mile High Flight 

¶ Mosley VA Clinic 

 

Chief Master Sergeant 
Julius Daniel Mason 
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 Welcome to the quarterly newsletter of the Hubert L. ñHooksò Jones Chapter.  

Each quarter, we pay tribute to one of our own Documented Original Tuskegee Airmen 

(DOTA).  This quarter we are paying tribute to Julius (JD) Daniel Mason. JD and his 

beloved wife Anna Marie who were great contributors to the HLHJ Chapter. 

 Thank you to Julius Jr. and his wife Kristie who kindly offered photos and stories 

to share with the group.  

 The Chapter would like to congratulate the new Board and say thank you to all 

who participated in the many events especially the Black History Month events that 

happened throughout this quarter. You can find more detail throughout the newsletter. 

 The year 2023 is off to a great start. We look forward to a year of Mile High Flight, 

scholarships and other events. Donôt forget to save the dates for the annual golf  

tournament and Lt. Col. Harveyôs 100th Birthday Celebration. More information is 

found on page 7.  

 

Blessings, 

Elizabeth Harper 

Communications Officer/Historian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lifetime member Boy Scouts of America 

 

Lifetime member of TREA 

 

Licensed Armed Forces  Bishop as Episcopal Lay Leader 

 

USAFA E-9 Association 



HLHJ BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

о 

Vorry Moon 
Parliamentarian 

Mark Dickerson 
First Vice President 

John Porche 
Immediate Past President/ 

Board Chairman 

Carol Hunter 
Treasurer 

 

Candace Moon 
Secretary 

Elizabeth Harper 
Historian 

William Eric Mosley 
Mile High Flight Project 

Lt. Col. James Harvey 
Documented Original  

Gabrielle Martin 
President 

 
We would like to extend a 

congratulations to our new board 

members, and a thank you to past 

HLHJ Board for all of their time 

and dedication to the  

mission of the 

Hubert L. ñHooksò Jones  

Chapter. 

 

 

 

 

We especially would like to 

thank John Thomas for five 

years of dedicated service to 

the Chapter as the treasurer. 

John spent countless hours 

keeping track of funds which 

allowed the Chapter to thrive 

in their efforts to support 

Mile High Flight and other 

Tuskegee related events. 
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